
Dial-A-Teacher For Homework Help 

 

"Homework got you stumped? It has changed quite a bit since our day, but help is only a 

phone call away. For more than 30 years, the United Federation of Teachers (UFT) and 

the New York City Department of Education (DOE) have teamed up in a joint project 

called Dial-A-Teacher. This service for elementary and middle school students puts 

parents and students in direct contact with experienced New York City teachers for help 

with challenging homework questions. The service is available throughout the school 

year and is available in English, French, Spanish, Bengali, Chinese (Mandarin and 

Cantonese), Haitian Creole, Russian and Slavic." - Amsterdam News, Feb. 10, 2012 

 

For more information about the Dial-A-Teacher program and the Albert Shanker 

Scholarship fund, visit www.uft.org/dial-a-teacher. Students can get help with homework 

by calling (212) 777-3380, Monday through Thursday, from 4 to 7 p.m. 


